Steven Dooley
Superintendent of Becker Public Schools
District Office

May 28, 2009

Dear Mr. Dooley,

I am requesting leave for maternity reasons. I am due on August 23" 2009.
I plan on returning to work on November 4™, 2009 as long as my leave does
not exceed 12 weeks. If I deliver before Aug. 12m, 2009, I will return after

12 weeks of leave.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

COWL WUWMW

Corrie Wiechmann



